Second Grade Wilmeth Longhorn Newsletter
December 16th – 20th  
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Important Info


As the weather is getting colder please encourage your child to bring a jacket each day.


For the next box top collection, if we get 10,000 box tops as a campus, then everyone can participate in a dress like your favorite book character! Feb 14th will be the deadline.














Holiday Party





This year’s Holiday Party starts at 9:30.  Afterwards you are welcome to take your kiddo home to begin the holiday season.


We are still needing the wrapped books for the book exchange and cereal boxes.  Please keep sending them in.




















Visit our Team Weebly for


 Newsletters, Homework, Strategies 


and web links.





�HYPERLINK "http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com"�http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com�   


       








Upcoming Dates


December 11th – Wrapped Book for Exchange Due


*Please send them in as soon as possible.





December 20th – Holiday Party @ 9:30





December 23rd – January 6th – Winter Break





January 16th – Science Fair








Reminders!


Attendance – Please Read


If your child will be absent from school, please call our Absence Line at: 469-302-7410


Also, if possible, please try to schedule appointments or pickups for after 9:15am, so that your child is counted present for the school day.  


Thank you for your help and support with this!











